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Assigned Recall No. §4V-396 by the
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration

Part 573 Report Date: August 10, 2004 Dete Faxed/E-Mailed: August 18, 2004
MANUFACTURER: American Snznki Motor Corp. |

MANUFACTURER CONTACT:  Nikkl Purcell, Regulatory Affalrs Analyst
Government Relations Department

FAX: 714-996-9789

SUBJECT: 16,488 Suzukl 2004 Yerona passenger vehicles manufactured from June 2043
throngh May 2004, A fault in the adaptive fuel control logie can cawse some vehicles to use
air/fael ratios during deceleration that are lean enough to cause engine stalling. Swzwii Recall
No. KE,

This is an acknowledgment for this recall. A formal scknowledgment letter will be written only if
we bave sdditional comments or concems.

Please provide us with a draft owner notification Tetter for our review before mailing to consumers,

As stated in Part 573.6, submission of the first of six consecutive quarteriy status reports is required
within one month after tho close of the calendar guarter in which notification to purchasers
occurs. As stated In your report, the recall i3 expected to begin during September 2004. Therefore,
the first querterly report will be dug by October 30, 2004. .

If you have any quesiions, please call:

Patricia Wallace, Safety Defects Analyst on {202) 366-5232 or
George Person, Chiaf on (202) 366-5210
or Fex at (202) 366-7882
or e-mail at Patricia, Wallace@nhtza dot.gov
Recall Management Division



